
ASCE Southeast Branch Scholarship Banquet Information 
 
Date: Monday, January 31, 2005 
Location: Marquette University, Alumni Memorial Union, Ballroom E 
1441 W. Wisconsin Ave, Milwaukee, WI (just east of 16th Street) 
Parking is available in the Visitors Parking Structure (cost is $2 after 5 PM) located on 
16th street just north of Wisconsin Avenue. 
 
Invited Speaker: Mr. Frank Busalacchi, Secretary Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation 
 
Topic of Discussion: “The Marquette Interchange Project: Building it Right" 
 
About the speaker: In January of 2003, Frank Busalacchi was named secretary of the 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation by Governor Jim Doyle. Secretary Busalacchi 
was formerly the secretary-treasurer of Teamsters Local 200 based in Milwaukee, one of 
the largest Teamster locals in the state.  

Mr. Busalacchi, who lives with his wife and family in Brookfield, has done much 
to build up Milwaukee and southeast Wisconsin. He served as president of the 
Summerfest Board of Directors and chair of the negotiating committee responsible for 
the lease between Milwaukee World Festivals and the city of Milwaukee. He also served 
as the construction committee chairman for the Miller Park Baseball Stadium 
construction project. He was a member of the Southeast Wisconsin Regional Planning 
Commission advisory committee to the southeast freeway study and a member of the 
Greater Milwaukee Committee. 

As secretary of Wisconsin DOT, Mr. Busalacchi leads one of the largest state 
agencies with over 3,800 employees and dozens of satellite and district offices. 
WisDOT's annual budget of over $2 billion includes support for all modes of 
transportation, including state highways, local roads, railroads, public transit systems, 
airports, harbors and bicycle and pedestrian facilities. 
 
Agenda: 
5:15 PM Social Gathering 
6:30 PM Buffet Dinner 
7:30 PM Marquette University Presentation 
7:45 PM Secretary Busalacchi 
 
Cost:  $35.00 - ASCE Adult Members * and $22.00 - ASCE Student Members 
* Includes donation to the ASCE Southeast Branch Scholarship Fund. Corporate 
donations to the scholarship fund are always welcome and will be recognized at the 
meeting and in ad space in future newsletters. Please call John McCarthy at 414-266-
9102 for additional information. 
 
RSVP to Pam Golanowski at Marquette by 4:00 PM Monday January 24 
(pam.golanowski@marquette.edu) or phone 414 288 7030. Give your name, affiliation, 
and phone number. Please make your reservations as early as possible so that sufficient 
time is available for planning the meal. 
 
Please note: No-shows will be billed by ASCE, Southeast Branch, for the cost of the 
dinner. 


